
ST. FRANCES CABRINI                                                                                                ST. ROSE OF LIMA 
GRANBURY, TEXAS.                                      June 14th, 2015                                           GLEN ROSE, TEXAS. 

ST. FRANCES CABRINI FINANCE REPORT 
SUNDAY & HOLY DAY COLLECTIONS                

                      ACTUAL  BUDGET  $ DIFF   % 
DIFF 
MAR. 2015         $ 54,171   $ 54,774   ($ 603)     (1.1%) 
JULY-MAR. 2015 $449,857   $453,480 ($3,622)   (0.8%) 
 

The Finance Council appreciates this opportunity 
to share the highlights of our parish finances. 
Weekly offertory collections were under forecast 
for both March and year-to-date. Meanwhile, 

Building Fund and Stewardship contributions are 
sufficient to pay the Family Life Center mortgage. 
Your continued generosity to our parish and the 
Family Life Center is appreciated.   

SAINT ROSE OF LIMA, GLEN ROSE 
JUNE 7TH OFFERINGS 

Regular Collection                                                   $1,726.14 
Building Fund                                                          $   760.00 
 

 
Weekday Mass Intentions 

 Monday/Lunes, June 15th   
 9:00am David Ramirez (Ferguson Family) 
 Tuesday/Martes, June 16th            
 9:00am Liturgy of the Word  
 Wednesday/Miércoles, June 17th           
 6:00pm Martin Briones (Elsie Miller) 
 Thursday/Jueves, June 18th  
 9:00am †Vivian Schnick (Christopher Schnick)  
 Friday/Viernes, June 19th  

 9:00am †Fred Wright (Wright Family) 
<<<<<<<<++++++++++>>>>>>>>>> 

Weekend Mass Intentions 
 Saturday/Sábado, June 20th                                 
5:00pm †Daniel Schnick (Bob Schnick) 
              †George Higginson (Maureen Fuller) 
 Sunday/Domingo, June 21st       
 9:00am †Fred Wright (Wright Family) 
              †Matthew Finneran 
 10:45am Parishioners of the parish 
 12:30pm Parishioners of the parish  

Next Week Second Collection is for 
Stewardship Fund  

 

FREE DONUTS AND COFFEE/ JUICE 
Once a month (the Last Sunday of the 
month), St. Frances will begin hosting 
Free Donuts and Coffee in the Family Life 
Center. Beginning June 28th, everyone is 
invited to Free Donuts and Coffee after the 

9:00 Mass!!! Please plan on enjoying Free Donuts and 
Coffee. Did I mention that it was free? 

 
Msgr. Juan’s Retirement Party 

Please join us after Mass today in the Family Life 
Center for a party to honor Msgr. Juan for all of his 
years of dedicated service to St. Frances Cabrini. 

 

Fiesta de Jubilación para Monseñor Juan 
Por favor acompáñenos después de misa en el centro 
familiar para la fiesta en honor de Msgr. Juan por todos 
sus años de servicio dedicados a St. Frances Cabrini.   

Knights of Columbus 

Knights of Columbus Haircut Day 
(Haircuts by Katie & Carmen Senese) 

Saturday, June 20th from 9:00 am – 2:00 
pm at Blushes Salon (5464 Acton Hwy.) 
in Cathy and Christy’s room. For 

appointment call 817-578-0454 (cell) or 817-326-5640. 
Walk-ins welcome! 100% of the donations go to the 
Knights of Columbus. 

 

Eucharistic Ministry 
The Eucharistic Ministry of St. Frances Cabrini is 
seeking someone to help with scheduling each quarter 
through the year for the Sunday volunteers.  The 
schedules are generated in MS Word and the Roster of 
Eucharistic Ministers is in Excel.  Communications are 
through email.  Anybody who has these computer skills 
would be capable of generating the schedules for each 
quarter.  This person will assist Jay Worrel by taking 
care of the Sunday volunteers.  Please contact Jay 
Worrel (jayworrel73@charter.net) or Brandy Molina 
(bmolina0003@gmail.com) if you are interested and 
would like to volunteer for this important Ministry. 

 

The Catholic Directory App 
The Catholic Directory App will help you 
quickly find the nearest churches, Mass 
times, websites, maps, directions, bulletins, 
and other important information. This 
version of the Catholic Church finder is 

FREE of charge and a complete redesign based on user 
feedback. The App can search for churches using your 
mobile devices GPS, or you can browse by state and 
city, or using simple search. Powered by 
TheCatholicDirectory.com database. 



11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Our next Vacation Bible School registration will be 
on Sunday June 21st after Mass in the vestibule of 
the church.  

 

La próxima registración para la Escuela Bíblica de 
Vacaciones será el domingo 21 de junio después de 
la misa en el vestíbulo de la iglesia.  

 
Bilingual Family Life Conference 

The Offices of Marriage and Family Life and Hispanic 
Ministry will be having a Bilingual Family Life 
Conference on Saturday, June 20, 2015 at Nolan 
Catholic High School in Fort Worth from 9 AM to 5 
PM. The theme of the conference will be Love is Our 
Mission: The Family Fully Alive. This family-friendly 
event will offer faith sharing opportunities for the 
whole family, a series of short talks for children and 
adults, plenty of break time, lunch, a magic show, and 
Mass. Tickets are $25 per person or $40 per family, and 

may be purchased at the door or 
online at www.fwdioc.org. 

 
Bilingüe Vida Familiar 

Las Oficinas de Matrimonio y 
Vida Familiar y el Ministerio 
Hispano tendrán una Conferencia 

Bilingüe Vida Familiar el Sábado, 20 de junio 2015 en 
la Nolan Catholic High School en Fort Worth de 9 am. 
a 5 pm. El tema de la conferencia será "El amor es 
Nuestra Misión: La Familia Plenamente Viva." Este 
evento familiar ofrecerá oportunidades para compartir 
la fe con toda la familia, una serie de charlas cortas para 
niños y adultos, tiempos de descanso, la comida, un 
espectáculo de magia, y la Misa. Los boletos cuestan $ 
25 por persona o $ 40 por familia, y se pueden comprar 
en la puerta, con algún representante o en 
línea: www.fwdioc.org. 

 

Summer Cycle, St. John Paul II 
Institute 

The St. John Paul II Institute, the diocesan lay ministry 
formation program, will hold its annual Summer Cycle 
June 13 – 25. All lay ministers are welcome to attend 
the Saturday workshops and everyone is invited to the 
weekday lectures. No registration necessary for the 
lecture series. For the Saturday workshops, registration 
is required for free admission (otherwise $5 will be 
asked at the door). 2015 Featured Speakers: Msgr. Don 
Fischer of the Diocese of Dallas and Fr. Brian Pierce, 
O.P., of the Dominican Priory at the University of 
Dallas. 

 
Ciclo del Verano, Instituto San Juan 

Pablo II 
El Instituto San Juan Pablo II presentará su programa 
anual “Ciclo de Verano” del 13 al 25 de junio. Todos 
los ministros laicos de la diócesis están invitados a 
asistir en los talleres del día sábado y todos los fieles 
pueden aprovecharse de las charlas durante la semana. 
No hay inscripción para las charlas en los días de la 
semana. Hay que inscribirse para los talleres del día 
sábado (o pagar $5 en la puerta). Los presentadores 
destacados este año son el padre Brian Pierce del 
Convento de los Dominicos en Irving y el monseñor 
Don Fischer de la Diócesis de Dallas. 
 

 

Vocation Awareness Program 
June 26-28, 2015 at University of Dallas in Irving, 

Texas. 
Is God calling you? The Vocation 
Awareness Program is a weekend 
opportunity for you to listen and 
find out more information about 
Priesthood and the religious life. 
The Vocation Awareness Program 

helps single Catholic men and women, ages 18-40, find 
answers to questions they may have about life as a 
Priest, Sister, or Brother. The weekend includes 
presentations, panel discussions, question and answer 
sessions, one-on-one personal conferences with 
diocesan and order Priests, Sisters, and Brothers who 
volunteer to serve as staff. There are no fees, private 
rooms and meals are furnished, and no one will 
pressure you or seek commitment. It will be June 26-
28, 2015. For more information and details on how to 
apply visit the webpage at: www.vapinfo.org 


